
Tualatin City Council 
Statement Condemning Anti-Asian Racism 

 
 
 

The Tualatin City Council is shocked and deeply saddened by the violent attacks in 

Atlanta last month which took the lives of eight people, including six women of 

Asian descent. This, and other recent incidents, come in the context of a broader 

trend of anti-Asian racism which has been increasing since the pandemic began. 

 

Racism and hatred have no place in Tualatin. The Tualatin City Council supports a 

diverse, inclusive, and equitable City. We believe it is our responsibility to provide 

unwavering support to all the people of Tualatin. 

 

We strongly condemn anti-Asian racism and violence and stand with our Asian 

American and Pacific Islander residents. We commit to actively seek to be informed, 

aware, and engaged with our community. 

 
 

 READ and AFFIRMED this 26th day of April, 2021. 
 

 
       CITY OF TUALATIN, OREGON 
     
        BY ____________________________ 
                Mayor  
       ATTEST: 
 
       BY ____________________________ 
         City Recorder 

 


